
Dear Seniors and Parents/Guardians: 

The SAT with Essay will be administered to seniors on Wednesday, October 14th at the high 
school as part of state testing for New Hampshire students.  Seniors are already registered for 
this test through the school district and state, so no additional registration steps are necessary 
for students. 

For families / students that do not wish to participate in testing, we have attached an exemption 
form to opt out of this testing.  Please return this signed form to the high school counseling 
office or email it to us at the email included on the form by October 2​nd​ so we can properly 
prepare for testing.  

The SAT School Day testing with Essay is approximately 3 hours and 50 minutes of testing for 
the standard administration.  For students already approved for extra time accommodations we 
will communicate directly with those students about their testing times on the 14​th​ as well as the 
15​th​ , if they require two days of testing. 

Students will transport themselves to school on Wednesday October 14​th​ and arrive at school at 
7:20.  Testing will be completed for most students by 12:30.  

Specific testing locations and additional testing details will be forthcoming to students. 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the school counseling office or your 
school counselor directly. 

Below is a link to the College Board SAT testing site for additional information about the SAT 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/k12-educators/sat-school-day/about 

  

Barry Chooljian 

Director of School Counseling 6-12 
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